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I work for State Government organisation’s which are now all based in Parramatta. The 
previous regularity of buses made it achievable to work in Parramatta. The infrequency of 
buses now means journey times to and from work have blown out. I need to change forms 
of transport three times. It is not achievable to expect employees to return to work with 
unreliable public transport. The long hours of commuting are exhausting. It also takes a long 
time and changes to get to places like circular Quay. This is not accessible for elderly or 
disabled. I want to continue to work but I would also like a commute of 30 minutes, even 1 
hour not 1.5 hours each way and times blow out even more when it’s raining. A world class 
city need world class public transport. Reinstate our buses. 


